

April 23, 2013

Robert Paulhus President & CEO 200 Church Street Clinton, MA 01510

Dear Robert,

Like you, we envision a community where everyone can realize the benefits of gardening and growing their own food! Thanks to the generous support of the Clinton Savings Bank, we are on our way to making this vision a reality.

Through your generous response to our corporate sponsorship campaign, Growing Places continues to build gardens and grow gardeners. *Thank you.* By serving as a Frame Builder sponsor through your donation of \$500, Clinton Savings Bank enables us to reach more families and communities in need and help them realize the social, economic and health benefits of growing their own produce.

People will learn how to garden and grow their own vegetables, while building their skills and confidence. Communities of gardeners will come together to share their produce and skills, helping to make communities stronger. Vacant lots will be transformed into verdant gardens, helping to restore neighborhood pride and safety. **And, you play a role in this!**

All of us at Growing Places really appreciate your support. Please contact us anytime at (978) 598-3723 or visit www.growingplaces.org.

Together, we are improving lives, one garden, one gardener at a time.

Sincerely,

Joanne Foster
Executive Director

Andrea Freeman Board Chair

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of check #138398 for \$500 received on 4/28/2013. Our IRS taxpayer ID number is 10-0004885. Growing Places Garden Project, Inc. is a 501(c) (3) nonprofit organization. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your generous financial donation.